Dear Senator Johnson,

| am contacting you on behalf of your constituents from District 23 to schedule a tentative face-to-face
meeting on March 16%, 2022, We are excited to partner again this session with Tennessee Firearms
Association to return to the Cordell Hull Building for another Second Amendment Lobby Day and meet with
legislators. This event is so valuable to our two organizations members that have never experienced the
legislative process ‘in person’, and providing them an opportunity to speak directly with their representatives
offers insight to them that is often the best source of education. Other members of our group’s are veterans
and have a vast understanding of the process, they often have input that is equally as valuable to you.

We hope you will join us in the afternoon for a reception in Conference Rooms 8C and 8D between 1:30 and
3:00. This time will provide you the opportunity to meet with Tennessean’s from in and around your district to
share your position on current legislation pertaining to firearms, self-defense, and preservation of the Second
Amendment. If you would like to make a brief address, we welcome that participation as well.

I will be contacting you again the end of February with a full-schedule of our day so that if you wish to
participate or join us outside of a scheduled meeting with your district constituents. In the meantime, | will be
contacting your scheduler to arrange the face-to-face meeting between 9:10 and 1:00 on the 16" in your
office.

We certainly hope to see you, and that you can enjoy some of our event with us.

Sincerely,




